
State of Florida 

DATE: February 7,2005 

TO: Kay B. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 

Catherine S. Beard, Regulatory Analyst I, Division of Competitive Markets & 
Enforcement 

FROM: 

RE: Return of Confidential Items 

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that the following confidential documents can 
be returned to BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. : 

Docket No. 041424-TL DN 13429-04 
DN 00452-05 

Docket No. 041425-TL DN 13432-04 
DN 00454-05 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 413-7080. Thank you. 
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cc: Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Bulecza-Banks, Casey, Fordham, 
Howard, Mailhot) 
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